
Important information for traveling by bus to ChocolART 2023 in Tübingen 

 

Germany's largest chocolate festival will be opening soon. We are looking forward to welcoming many guests from Germany and its neighboring European 

countries. 

Many visitors will come to Tübingen by coach. To ensure that guests and coach drivers can enjoy a stress-free visit to Tübingen's medieval city center, we would 

like to ask you to pass on the following information to your coach drivers and tour guides and point out that it is very important that they observe it. 

Unfortunately, there is no other way to get closer to ChocolART by coach. Above all, guests must not be dropped off on the Neckar Bridge or in Mühlstraße. 

Meeting point with the city tour („X“ on the map): The bus station in front of the train station is almost finished after several years of renovation. We are 

delighted that we can now offer a nice café with public toilets next to the new cycle station, which is a wonderful meeting point for tour guides and tour groups. 

(Meeting point "Café am See") 

Boarding and alighting for groups with a guided tour („Nr. 1“ on the map): The eastern part of the bus station is reserved for scheduled services. Coaches 

should avoid this area if possible. A new bus platform "R" has been specially created for coaches on the western edge of the ZOB to allow groups to get on and 

off. Please do not stand there unnecessarily long, as a maximum of two buses can fit on the platform and a large number of coaches are expected. From there it 

is about 100 meters to the "Café am See" (within sight).  

Road closure: Unfortunately, the regular access to the ZOB is completely closed from December 4 to December 8 due to roadworks on Europastraße. There 

will be a diversion via Hegelstraße and the blue bridge /Friedrichstraße.  Please enter the ZOB from the east via Poststraße and cross it once completely to bus 

platform "R" at the western end. After dropping off the group, leave the ZOB in exactly the same way. Alternatively, it is of course also possible to get on and off 

the bus in Hegelstraße during this period. We hope that the closure will be lifted on Friday evening as announced and that buses will be able to enter the ZOB 

from the east via Europastraße as normal on Saturday and Sunday. 

Getting on and off for groups without a guided tour („Nr. 2“ on the map): As space at the bus station is limited, we have created an additional boarding and 

alighting point in Hegelstraße (in front of the Thiepval barracks) and would like to ask all coach drivers to let their groups get off there. From there, an underpass 

(with elevator) leads to the main station. This means that the new bus station and the city center can be reached quickly and barrier-free. 

Bus parking: Buses cannot park at the ZOB or in Hegelstraße, but only at the fairground in Europastraße (at the end of the town in the direction of Rottenburg, 

near the Paul Horn Arena). From there it is a 15-20 minute walk back to the station. The parking lot is free of charge. On Saturdays you can also use the public 

transport free of charge (bus stop "Freibad") 

Your team from the Bürger- und Verkehrsverein Tübingen 







 


